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Entries sought for Devon Junior Closed
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Entries are open for the Devon Junior Closed Championships in Plymouth later this month.

The event takes place over the weekend of September 24 and 25 at JOOLA Plymouth TTC at Eggbuckland
Community College.

The Saturday features an under-10s festival and competition between 2-5pm and the Sunday sees the Under-1],
U13, U15 and U18 events.

Click here for more information and to download an entry form.
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